Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 9:14 AM
To: Stuart Solomon

Cc: 'Anthony A Batarse Jr'

Subject: RE: Batarse Property

Stuart,

As soon as we get the referral letter from DTSC, we can move forward with opening the case and sending out a request
for regulatory oversight funds.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Stuart Solomon [stuart@phase-1lenvironmental.com]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 11:42 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'Anthony A Batarse Jr'

Subject: FW: Batarse Property

Hilerry,

Here is a copy of an | sent email sent to Jose Salcedo of the DTSC regarding the Batarse property. Jose is the current
Supervisor on this case. Jose told me that he would be sending a letter to ACEHD next week, referring the case back to
the County. We are currently preparing our submittal and will open the case with you as soon as you give us the go-
ahead. Thank you, Jerry. We await your lead.

Respectfully, Stuart

Phase-1 Environmental Services
Stuart G. Solomon, CEO

(831) 422-2290 -O

(408) 406-3850 -C
www.Phase-1lenvironmental.com

From: Stuart Solomon [mailto:stuart@phase-lenvironmental.com]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 11:21 AM

To: 'Salcedo, Jose@DTSC'

Subject: Batarse Property

Hi Jose,
| wanted to thank you for taking time to discuss the Batarse Oakland property case with me today. Jerry Wickham of
Alameda County Environmental Health is working with us on this project. Dilan Roe is also very familiar with it. We

very much appreciate your help. Contact me for anything you might need.

Respectfully, Stuart



Phase-1 Environmental Services
Stuart G. Solomon, CEO

(831) 422-2290 -O

(408) 406-3850 -C
www.Phase-1lenvironmental.com




